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Parking Lot 1 at Newnham Campus will be closed starting on Saturday, April 22 for

assessment and asphalt repair. Students and employees will be able to utilize other parking

lots including the multi-level parking garage.

tags : student-news

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/stephanie-conte

